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From this

to this...

ImpOrTaNT:  
product codes and prices will remain the same.

Please continue to use up existing stock and the new containers will slowly be introduced to our range over
the next few months. please note it is important that all containers are clearly labelled with the practices

name and address prior to collection. If containers are not labelled, they cannot be collected by our drivers.

Over the next few months you may notice, if you haven’t already,  
a slight change of colour to our 1ltr – 22ltr bin range. 
the reason for this change is that the containers are now being made from a minimum 
of 40% recycled material which helps in reducing our carbon footprint and minimising the 
impact on the environment.


